“Operation Fuzzy Wuzzy II" is a local group in Connecticut that
will be distributing teddy bears to the children of Newtown.

Pleasantville Ambulance Corps & Mark's Towing will be collecting
Teddy Bears. The teddy bears will be given to all of the students
affected by the horrible events that occurred on 12/14/12.

Please donate a new, unwrapped teddy bear.

To donate, either contact Kelli Conley at (914)774-0020 to set up a
drop of f time, or you can drop off a teddy bear at Mark's Towing
located at 30 Claremont Ave, Thornwood. Pleasantville VAC will be
delivering the teddy bears to the New Canaan FD on Saturday,
December 22.




